
 
 

 
Customer Notice

 
 
 
Re: Valuation of Saturday Intra-bank Transactions   
 
 
In accordance with the guidelines of The Hong Kong Association of Banks 
regarding the 5 Day Clearing Week and the valuation of Saturday intra-bank 
transactions, with effect from 2 January 2007, all cheques (including house 
cheques, i.e. cheques with Wing Hang Bank as paying bank) will be processed 
for the clearing and settlement of relevant funds only from Mondays to 
Fridays (except public holidays). In other words, house cheques received for 
deposit on Saturdays will only be processed and given value on the next 
clearing day immediately succeeding that Saturday.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact our Customer Service Officer at 
any of our branches or call our Customer Service Hotline at 3199 9188 during 
office hours for details.     
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